Wayne Vanmatre March 26, 2009
Prineville City Manager

Dear Wayne,

As we discussed this past week, I am representing Crook County Rotary and its efforts to
find permanent housing for the Crook County Kids Club. Rotary is in the process of
obtaining a 24°X60’° double wide, which we wish to site on school district property, in the
vicinity of Cecil Sly Elementary.

Rotary is attempting to site the building at little or no cost, because the Kids Club has
only enough funding for operation. We have commitments for labor and materials to
move and site the building with support from local contractors, the County, and
individual Rotary members.

I am requesting that the City waive “site plan review fees”, as well as any other support
available in helping to get this facility up and running by next September. We hope to
assist the Kids Club in this way as they support the continuing need for low cost after
school care for the children of Prineville.

A Rotary member will be in attendance at the April 14™ Council Meeting to answer
questions from you or members of the council.

Thank you for your assistance in this important community issue.
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Crook County Rotary
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